UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS

dth DENTAL BATTALION, 4TH FORCE SERYICE SUPPORT GROUP

1210 NAVAL FORCES COURT BLDG 440
MARIETTA, GA 30063-4005

The Commanding Officer takes pleasure in presenting a Letter of Appreciation to:

LIEUTENANT COMMANDER JAMES E. HIBBS
UNITED STATES NAVAL RESERVE

for services set forth in the following
CITATION:

For OUTSTANDING performance of his duties as Dental Officer while assigned to ,
Headquarters and Service Company, 4th Dental Company, 4th Dental Battalion, 4th Force
Service Support Group, Fleet Marine Force, from 01 October 1995 to 30 September 1997.
Lieutenant Commander Hibbs consistently performed his duties in an exemplary and highly
professional manner. Your support of the field exercises, Arctic Care 96 & 97, AOTS 96 & 97,
Kernel Blitz-96 & 97, JOTS CAX 7/8-96 & 97, Walking Shield-97 and the Marine Corps Recruit
Depots (MCRDs), Parris Island, SC and San Diego, CA under austere and harsh conditions has
been OUTSTANDING. The dental treatment you and your shipmates provided during these
evolution's were valued in excess of 1 million dollars in dental services. Additionally your
support of the Marines and Sailors at the Home Training Centers, providing T-2 dental exams
has greatly increased dental readiness. You have demonstrated great flexibility, imagination, and
innovation to accommeodate the varying drill schedules of our Marines and Sailors. Your
devotion to duty and service to our nation are an inspiration to all of us. Lieutenant Commander
Hibbs’ exceptional professionalism, and selfless dedication to duty reflected great credit upon
himself and were in keeping with the highest traditions of the United States Naval Service.

WELL DONE!

M. B. HILL
CAPTAIN, DENTAL CORPS
UNITED STATES NAVAL RESERVE



